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April 26, 2018

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON MA4P 1EA

Dear Ms. Walli:
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Re: EB-2017-0049
Hydro One Networks Inc. application for electricity distribution rates beginning
January 1, 2018 until December 31, 2022 (the Proceeding)

We are counsel to Anwaatin Inc. (Anwaatin) and Energy Storage Canada (ESC) in the
Proceeding. Please be advised that, effective April 21, 2018, Cary Ferguson is no longer
counsel to Anwaatin and ESC.

Kindly update the service list for the Proceeding to reflect this change.

Yours very truly,

Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco


